
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: WITHDRAWAL OF DATA FLOOR PRICE FOR OPERATORS 

1. The Commission, in a bid to ensure sustainability, growth and development of the data service market 

segment, approved the withdrawal of data floor price on October 13, 2015. However, the Commission will 

restore the floor price if any distortion is observed within the market segment. 
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